
Carols by Candlelight Geelong in conjucntion with YMCA Geelong and  the City of 
Greater Geelong are proud to present the first ever annual Carols by Candlelight 
Geelong Chrsitmas Eve Market! This event is held on Saturday the 24th of 
December 2022.

What is this event?
Carols by Candlelight Geelong is a community carols event bringing people 
together for a night of singing, dancing and Christmas magic. This event raises 
money for YMCA Geelong, a non for profit youth organisation that strives to 
provide sporting, childcare and youth services to all. The addition of the market to 
this years event is to support local businesses and to bring the community even 
closer  together , especially a�er coming out of a pandemic. 

Market Stalls
Market stalls are available to anyone that would like to promote and sell their 
goods and services (only accepting food stalls selling pre made food: cookies, 
lollies, slices etc.). The cuto� date for booking and alterations will be Saturday the 11th
of December.  

- Located at Johnstone Park, Geelong
- $120.00 Market stall site fee (donated to YMCA Geelong)
- Take home all the profits you make
- First in best dressed

Payment
Invoices will be issued once booking confirmation has been approved. Payment must
be made prior to the event date.

Thank you for taking the time to acknowledge this letter, we appreciate your 
business and look forward to hearing from you.

If you have any questions, please contact the friendly team at YMCA Geelong.

Yours sincerely,

Abbey Bow
Event Manager
E: gymnastics.geelong@ymca.org.au
M: 0412 500 718
25 Riversdale Road, Newtown, 3220

To incredible business owner,


